
EXTENSION LETTER OF SERVICES 

BETWEEN 

THE NATIONAL DEVELOPMENT COUNCIL 

AND  

CITY OF LAWRENCE, KANSAS 

 
 The existing Agreement regarding Community and Economic Development 
Advisement by and between the City of Lawrence and the National Development 
Council, the “Parties,” provides for a six (6) month extension of the Agreement’s 
duration by mutual agreement. 
 

The purpose of this letter is to document mutual agreement between the Parties 
to extend the duration of the Agreement for the six (6) month period starting April 1, 
2017 and ending September 30, 2017. 

 
The remaining terms and scope of services of the existing Agreement will be 

unchanged through the extended term. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
ACCEPTED: 
 
 
 
 
             
THE NATIONAL DEVELOPMENT COUNCIL  CITY OF LAWRENCE 
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